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IPA Presents on Pension Program Study
to Paraguay's Ministry of Finance

On March 13, Juan Manuel Hernandez-Agramonte (IPA Country Director for Peru, Paraguay,
and Bolivia) presented findings from an IPA study in progress on the impact of a pension
program on senior citizens’ wellbeing in Paraguay to the country's Ministry of Finance. The
results were shared during a ceremony held at the Granados Park Hotel attended by
Paraguay's Finance Minister Benigno López, Health Minister Julio Mazzoleni, and other
government representatives.
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